CONFIDENTIAL

10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

16 May 1988

From the Private Secretary

Dew Grler

NURSES' EDUCATION AND TRAINING: PROJECT 2000

The Prime Minister was grateful for your Secretary of
State's minute of 12 May; she has also seen his letter of the
same date to the Chief Secretary.

Subject to comments from the Chief Secretary,
particularly on the cost implications of the proposals, the
Prime Minister is content for your Secretary of State to
proceed on the basis proposed.

I am copying this letter to Jill Rutter (Chief
Secretary's Office), David Crawley (Scottish Office), Jon
Shortridge (Welsh Office), Martin Donnelly (Northern Ireland
Office), Angela Wilkins (Department of Employment) and Chris
de Grouchy (Department of Education and Science).
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Paul Gray

Geoffrey Podger, Esq.,
Department of Health and Social Security.
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